
 
 

Make Your Donation and Send Your Care 

 

- One Dollar, One Beautiful Heart – 

 

Chinese New Year or Spring Festival is the most important and merriest traditional holidays in 

China. It is sometimes called the Lunar New Year, especially by people outside China. It is an 

important holiday in East Asia. 

As 2008 Chinese New Year was approaching, unusually cruel winter weather brought ice and 

snow storms to vast areas in Southern China. The severe winter storms lasted many days. 

Freezing winds, ice and snow have paralyzed transportation system. Power and water supply has 

been knocked out. The unprecedented blizzard has stranded millions of people on their ways to 

family reunions and affected lives of over a hundred million Chinese people. Think of the 

severity of Hurricane Katrina, and then amplify it a hundred times.  

To send our care and warmth to those who suffered and maybe still are struggling from this 

disaster, Huaxia Chinese School has launched a “One Dollar, One Beautiful Heart” donation 

campaign for all Huaxia students. This is an opportunity to learn more about China and for 

characteristic education. The suggested donation amount for each student is one dollar. Parents 

can also make contributions at the Huaxia branches, or send checks, payable to “Huaxia Chinese 

School” for “China 2008 storm” and mail to: 

Huaxia Chinese School,  P.O.Box 216,    Livingston, NJ 07039 

This campaign will end on March 3rd, 2008.  All contribution will be sent to either China 

Government or China Red Cross. If you have any questions, please direct them to Mr. Liping An 

anliping@yahoo.com or Ms. Rachel Zhang rachelzhang@yahoo.com. 
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